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Comments: | believe that the roads should be multi vehicle use meaning snowmobiles and wheeled vehicles if
you take the roads away you can not access a majority of the proposed snowmobile areas the elderly and young
kids will not be able to enjoy the benefits of winter snowmobiling not to mention Ada who cannot because of this
also dry Creek on 56 is not going against the approved current forest plan so it should not even be in this
discussion



